
Site Walk for Lighthouse application for variance to build a deck

Date of Site Walk:  March 23, 2004 at approximately 3:00PM to 3:30PM

Members of the Durham Zoning Board present:
Linn Bogle, Myetta Eng, Ted McNitt, Henry Smith, Robin Rousseau, Jay Gooze

Also present Zoning Board Administrator: Tom Johnson
Also present: Mr. Groen representing the Lighthouse applicant for variance

The members of the Zoning Board of Adjustment along with Mr. Johnson proceeded to
the proposed deck area and were shown the area by Mr. Groen.

Questions concerning the proposed deck concerning abutters, railing height, position of
the railings, fire escape amongst other questions were addressed to Mr. Groen  and we
left area after approximately _ hour.

Submitted by Jay B. Gooze, ZBA secretary


